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Solidarity with the Strike of October 31 in Italy

Nazionale, 30/10/2024

PAME expresses its solidarity with the general strike called by USB in Italy on October 31st.

The strike takes place against the increase in the cost of living for the people, while the big

companies make huge profits.

PAME express its solidarity and support with the strike of 31 October and the just demands

of the Italian workers.
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